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12 th Consortium meeting in CUPRIJA
Twelfth meeting of the ECBAC Tempus project consortium was
held on 25th and 26th February 2015 in Ćuprija at the High Medical
School of Professional Studies. The meeting was attended by 11
consortium partners. Results and conclusions of the meeting are in
accordance with the aims of the project. The participants agreed
upon the final steps in the realization of the ECBAC project. Also,
the first student fair dedicated to the medical field was held during
the first day of the meeting. The fair was attended by many visitors,
especially the ones from the field of medicine. more.

Student fair in Uzice - March 2015
Higher Business-Technical College in Uzice organized the FIRST
STUDENT EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT FAIR on 20th March
2015 within the Tempus project "Establishing and capacity building
of the Southern Serbian-Academy and the National Conference for
Vocational Higher Education 517200-1-2011-1-BE-TEMPUS-
SMGR".

Education Fair has been attended by the
representatives of the colleges of vocational
studies, students and professors as well as the
representatives from the workfield. The members
of the consortium used this opportunity to
exchange experiences and to finalize and adopt the
model of career planning. more.

Consortium meeting and student visits to
Gent, Allen and Porto
In the last week of March, two student visits within the ECABC
517200 were carried out being immediately followed by a consortium
meeting which was attended by 12 representatives of the consortium
members and 11 students from each partner HEI from Serbia.



In Gent, the students heard more about the student role in the student
life and management of institutions and the way of functioning of the
student services. On the third day of the visit to Gent,  VLHORA was
the host of the meeting. At the same time, eleven students visited
Allen with the same aims. The visit to Porto was realized in the period
from 5th to 10th April . The student visits have shown a new insight
in the teaching methods. The results of these visits will be
presented at the meeting in Nis. more.

Advisory monitoring visit to 517200-2011
Advisory monitoring visit to 517200-2011 took place in Belgrade,
April 7th 2015. The host of the event was the Railway College of
professional studies. The representatives of the Erasmus NTO, Maria
Filipovic and Nina Stojanovic had a two hour long conversation with
all t h e relevant representatives of the Serbian consortium
members from the HE area, discussing all the aspects of the
activities performed so far and the final steps on the project.
The purpose of the visit was to learn about the realised activities and
the products developed so far, as well as to check whether the project
team has encountered any problems in operational and/or financial
implementation that could be discussed and solved. The state
secretary Mrs Zorana Lužanin also participated in the two hour
long meeting. more.

Tendering procedure for equipment
Finally, the tendering procedure for the purchase of equipment is
finished. All colleges have completed their lists of equipment with
specifications. The College of Applied Technical Sciences form Nis
has started the procedure on April 15th. All necessary information is
published on the portal at the following web address:
http://www.vtsnis.edu.rs/javne_nabavke.html

ECBAC RADIO
The latest news about the ECBAC 517200 project such as general and
specific aims of the project, its activities and results can now be
followed on the ECBAC radio. The radio has been launched by the
Student parliament of the College of Applied Technical Sciences and
the professor Aleksandra Boricic in 2014. The mix of project
information and music tracks from Belgium, Germany, Portugal, and
Serbia are packed in five hours of the weekly program. The Student
parliaments of the other eight colleges joined the radio and gave their
contribution to the editorial policy. Thus the radio presents yet another
integrative function of the eight colleges.

Listen to us at: http://www.vtsnis.edu.rs
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